
 
 

 
 

Global warming crisis "cancelled" by new 
scientific discoveries 

 
 
 

From March 8-10, 2009, The Heartland Institute will host the 2009 
International Conference on Climate Change, a three-day conference in 
New York City bringing together leading scientists, economists, 
legislators, and policy analysts from around the world to discuss climate 
change and related issues. 

 
 

This year's theme, "Global Warming Crisis: Cancelled," calls attention to 
new research findings that contradict the conclusions of the latest 
Intergovernmental Panel on Climate Change (IPCC) report. 

 
 
 
 

For more information see the event website at: 
http://www.heartland.org/events/NewYork09/newyork09.html  


